St. John Ogilvie Primary School





Paisley PA1 1QR **12** 0300 300 0184

stjohnogilvieenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk

Head Teacher: Miss L Murray

Head of Education/Interim Chief Education Officer: Mrs Julie Calder

Date 26th October 2023



Scan the above QR code with your phone camera to download our school app

Dear Parent/Carer.

As you will be aware Industrial Action by Unison is planned for Wednesday 1st November. The decision was taken by Renfrewshire Council that all Primary Schools will be closed to pupils on this day.

Teachers are not involved in this action and will send home paper packs of work for pupils to complete. Packs will be sent home on Tuesday 31st October and we ask that any work completed is returned on Thursday 2nd November. During the strike days, teachers will be available to answer any questions regarding pupil work or provide support via your child's Seesaw account. If you need to contact myself or Mrs Watt (ADHT) whilst the school building is closed, you can contact us using the school email address: stjohnogilvieenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk

If you normally receive a free school meals payment during holiday periods, you will also receive a payment for the strike day. This will be made as part of the December holiday payment.

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact me via the school office.

Yours.

Lorna Murray Head Teacher







